PRIME MINISTER

GORBACHEV VISIT

This is just to let you know that we
understand from the Soviet Embassy that
Mrs. Gorbachev will not be wearing a hat
or gloves at the Guildhall on Friday,

7 April. However, the invitation card

does state 'Ladies Day Dress with hat VVM**(

and gloves'. (R
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MRS. A. PONSONBY
31 MARCH 1989




